Genuine Parts Company

Genuine Parts Company to Report First Quarter 2024 Results
on April 18, 2024

ATLANTA, March 28, 2024 /PRNewswire/ -- Genuine Parts Company (NYSE: GPC), a leading global distributor of
automotive and industrial replacement parts, plans to release first quarter financial results on April 18, 2024.
Following the release, management will host a conference call at 8:30 a.m. ET. The public may access the
webcast and supplemental earnings materials on the company's investor relations website. The call is

also available by dialing 1-800-836-8184. A replay of the call will be available on the company's website or toll-
free at 1-888-660-6345, ID 28852#, two hours after completion of the conference call.

About Genuine Parts Company

Established in 1928, Genuine Parts Company is a leading global service organization specializing in the
distribution of automotive and industrial replacement parts. Our Automotive Parts Group operates across the
U.S., Canada, Mexico, Australasia, France, the U.K., Ireland, Germany, Poland, the Netherlands, Belgium, Spain
and Portugal, while our Industrial Parts Group serves customers in the U.S., Canada, Mexico and Australasia. We
keep the world moving with a vast network of over 10,700 locations spanning 17 countries supported by more
than 60,000 teammates. Learn more at genpt.com.

SOURCE Genuine Parts Company

For further information: Investor contact, Timothy Walsh, (678) 934-5349, Senior Director - Investor Relations;
Media contact, Heather Ross, (678) 934-5220, Vice President - Strategic Communications
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